
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are thrilled to inform you of a very exciting opportunity 

for year one. This year we have been able to book a full day 

visit to the Attenborough Nature Reserve on Wednesday 2nd 

July. During the day the children will undertake a range of activities to support and further 

their knowledge of topics that we have been learning about this year. The children will be 

exploring the meadow, the woodland, observing birds and spending time discovering the 

beautiful outdoor areas in the nature reserve. All resources and equipment will be provided by 

the centre along with three rangers who will be teaching the children. 

The cost for the trip including; transport, access to the reserve, teaching guides and use of the 

equipment is £13. This can be paid on Arbor. Please remember that you can pay this in 

instalments to spread the cost. Please ensure that this is fully paid no later than Tuesday 25th 

June. 

Children will need to come to school in full uniform wearing suitable shoes for outdoor work. 

They should also bring a suitable coat. We also ask that children bring a packed lunch in a bag 

which they can carry – a small rucksack would be the most appropriate. If your child requires 

a school packed lunch please note this on the reply slip. 

Many Thanks 

The Year One Team 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Trip to Attenborough Nature Reserve Wednesday 2nd July 

I......................................parent of...............................................give permission for my child to 

attend the trip to Attenborough Nature Reserve and take part in the supervised activities. I 

will ensure that my child is dressed in suitable shoes/coat for outdoor work.  

I will require a school packed lunch for my child      ham/cheese/tuna (please circle) 

 

I will provide a packed lunch from home  

 

Signed................................................. 


